From: Zopp, Andrea
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 8:50:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Deal, Joe
Subject: Re: Black Corporate Directors Conference 

 

Ariel, Deloitte and Russell Reynolds. 

Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 21, 2017, at 8:32 PM, Berlin, Steve <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> wrote:

Thanks, Andy.  Sounds wonderful -- even sans Amazon.  

Was it Ariel who paid your expenses? (There's no issue regardless who paid).

Steve

Sent using OWA for iPhone 



From: Zopp, Andrea
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 7:03:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Deal, Joe
Subject: Black Corporate Directors Conference 

 

Steve,
On September 7,8 and 9 I attended the Black Corporate Directors Conference, sponsored by Ariel Capital Investments, Russell Reynolds and Deloitte in Laguna Beach California. The conference was attended by over 200 African American corporate directors from companies across the country, including many of our Chicago based companies. Several CEO’s presented on their workforce development and diversity policies including the CEO’s of Salesforce and Starbucks, two significant partners for the City. Catherine Pugh the Mayor of Baltimore spoke on some of the challenges her City is facing including public safety. There was also an outstanding presentation on unconscious bias and the impacts it can have on limiting job and economic opportunity. There was significant time to network with the presenters and attendees and to share what we are doing here in Chicago on bringing economic opportunity and jobs to our neighborhoods and to hear not only what is happening in other areas around the country but to hear how these corporations are investing in their communities. I brought back several new ideas and potential partnerships. My only regret is that no one from Amazon was there .

 

Andy

